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Given the degree of concern in the country about voter fraud (e.g. voter polls showing 

greater than 50% concern levels), it is unwise to further degrade trust in our Oregon 

election systems by enabling potentially fraudulent online voter registrations. The 

ability to simply use an SSN to register online, instead of requiring an in-person valid 

state photo ID presentation at the DMV or County Clerk, does not adequately protect 

our Oregon voter rolls against malicious actors.  

 

Please kill this bill and instead pass measures to strengthen voter roll integrity 

through required voter photo ID to register and constant vigilance to keep the rolls 

clean. 

 

Trading voter roll integrity for illusory increased voter access is a poor net trade and 

does not honor the US Constitutional promise of a truly representative republic. 


